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How Do I Get Documents Printed?

The OIG expects employees to print/photocopy and bind documents using the most
efficient and economical methods. For smaller volumes, approximately fewer than 30
copies of a 50-page document, the OIG anticipates employees using OIG copiers and
binding equipment to print and bind documents. For larger volumes, the OIG anticipates
employees purchasing printing/photocopying and binding services from nearby printing
companies or the Government Printing Office (GPO). This policy outlines procedures for
procuring these services from local printers or from the GPO.

When can I choose to have a local printing company print and bind my document?

With your supervisor’s approval, you may arrange to have a document printed/copied and
bound at a local printing company if the total job does not cost more than $1,000, as long
as your office has available credit on its purchase card(s) to cover the cost.

How do I pick a printer?

The same way you would find any other type of vendor. Consider the many print shops
near your office. You will find them listed in the local phone book or on the Internet.
Please select the printer that offers the lowest price and/or the best value.

I went to three printers and they all quoted a price over $1,000 – what should I do?

Do it in-house or fill out the attached Standard Form 1, Printing and Binding Requisition
(SF-1), and give it to the Office of Management (OM) for processing through GPO.

Our purchase card does not have enough available credit to cover the purchase –
what should I do?

Do it in-house or fill out and give an SF-1 to OM for processing through GPO.

I can’t find a printer who can complete my job timely – what should I do?

Do it in-house or fill out and give an SF-1 to OM for processing through GPO. The GPO
has several programs that OM can use to get the work done more timely.

Can I go directly to GPO?

No, only certain OM employees may procure printing through GPO.

When I charge commercial printing services on my credit card, what cost center and
budget object class should I use when I reconcile my purchase card statement?

Use cost center OIG1000000 and budget object class 2431

Who do I call?

Please contact OM at (202) 927-5200 or OIG-OM@oig.treas.gov with your questions.




